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From: "Harris, Jennifer H" <Jennifer.H.Harris@maine.gov>
To: 'Vincent Cap Mona' <capmona@aol.com>, 'Albert Frick' <albert@albertfrick...
CC: "Morse, Michael J" <Michael.J.Morse@maine.gov>
Date: 10/9/2015 3:16 PM
Subject: PBR 60124
Attachments: SKMBT_C28415100915120.pdf

This Permit by Rule Section 12 (Restoration of Natural Areas) application has been approved by our 
Department and a copy will be sent to the town. It has been approved, provided that the plants I wrote 
below in my initial request are native to the state of Maine; Mr. Mona is restricted to planting only native 
plants in this application and has been made aware of this.
I never received a response to my original email from a month ago, sent September 10, 2015.
Thank you,

Jen Harris

Original Email:
I may have missed this.. but Albert or Jeff, can you please identify which of the following species are 
indicated in the replanting plan that was submitted?

1)      Shadbush: Genus species, which kind?

2)      Panic Grass: Genus species, which kind?

3)      Flowering Dogwood: Genus species, which kind?
I just want to make sure that what is proposed is native to Maine. There seem to be many different 
species of these plants within the same Genus...
Thank you,

Jen Harris

Jennifer Harris
Environmental Specialist
Bureau of Land Resources
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
Work cell: 207-615-2875
email: jennifer.h.harris@maine.gov


